
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/carers 

 

This year, as part of a national awareness campaign for Road Safety, 

which is held in November, Bramley Grange have invited a local police 

officer to deliver road safety awareness and the role of the police to Key 

Stage 1 and Key stage 2.  

 

He shall be showing a visual presentation within an afternoon assembly 

for each key stage, Friday 19th October and, he shall also be bringing a 

police car and a police dog.  

 

The police officer will show the children around the car and they may 

hear the siren too.   

 

From this, the police officer will then show the police dog in action; the 

dog will chase the police officer across the field to show how it may 

capture someone.   

 

If your child may be nervous around a larger animal or feel like they do 

not want to see this demonstration, please contact the school so we can 

make suitable arrangements.  

 

Any other concerns, please contact the school. 

 

Many thanks  

 

Mrs R Colquhoun 

Head Teacher 


